
Docket No. 50-244

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Roger W. Kober

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

49 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-244/86-18

This refers to the, routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. T. J.
Polich and T. K. Kim of this office on October 5, 1986 through November 8,
1986 at the R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant of activities authorized by NRC
license No. DPR-18 and to the discussions of our findings by Mr. Polich with
Messrs. S. M. Spector, T. A. Meyer and other members of your staff
periodically during the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed NRC Region I
Inspection Report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures, representative records, interviews with personnel
and observations by the inspectors.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

~~~ Qggx166 ~V ~

Peter W. Eselgroth, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
NRC.Region I Inspection Report

Number 50-244/86-18

cc w/encl:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Central Records (4 copies)
Director, Power Division
Public Document. Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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Rochester Gas and Electric
Company 01 DEC 1986

bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encls)
Section Chief, DRP

Director, DRS

DRP
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